



December 31, 2015


North Bay Taxpayers’ Association
392 Surrey Drive
North Bay, ON   P1C 1E3


Ontario Energy Board
27 - 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary


Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2014-0099 – North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd. (NBHDL)
Intervenor Cost Claims – 2015 Rate Application Proceeding

As pointed out by the applicant in its letter of comment dated December 31, 2015, the cost claim submitted by the North Bay Taxpayers’ Association in the above-noted proceeding contains an error.

The date for the travel costs for the trip from Toronto to North Bay should read May 21, 2015 rather than May 20, 2015 as originally submitted.

Your attention to this matter is appreciated.


Yours very truly,

North Bay Taxpayers’ Association



D. D. Rennick
